
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am pleased to recommend Rabbi Amy Scheinerman to you as a guest scholar. 
Rabbi Scheinerman spent a Shabbat in our congregation and impressed all who 
had the pleasure to learn from her.   
 
The sermon she gave was learned and inspirational, conveying an important 
moral lesson.  It was a pleasure to be in two classes that Rabbi Scheinerman 
taught. She made difficult material accessible and offered a novel approach 
towards well-known passages.  
 
The unique blog she maintains is a wonderful resource that mirrors the quality of 
her teaching.  It should be no surprise that Rabbi Scheinerman is seen as a 
wonderful teacher for her rabbinic colleagues – and she was a memorable teacher 
for members of my congregation. 
 
 
,ouka            Shalom, 
 
 
Irwin A. Zeplowitz 
Rabbi 
 
 


